
 

 

                                             
 

                                              

   

     

 

August 6, 2010 

 

 

Dana Mayo, General Manager 

JS West & Symons Propane 

564 West Stockton Street 

Sonora, CA 95370 

 

 

Dear Mr. Mayo, 

 

On August 4, 2010 one of the propane lines was damaged by a 

builder and repairs were made by your company. 

 

According to our information the break occurred because your 

company, who had been called by the builder prior to any work 

being performed, did not mark the line that was damaged. 

 

Residents who observed the repair activities expressed concern 

that your service personnel appeared to have problems locating the 

shut-off valve for the damaged area. These residents also 

questioned why the fire department was not notified of the 

propane leak. 

 

As this type of incident is a community safety concern it will be 

scheduled for discussion at the August 17, 2010 CSD Board 

 

Saddle Creek Community Services District, 1000 Saddle Creek Drive, Copperopolis, CA 95228 

                                   “Committed to Serving our Community” 

 

    Board of Directors: President Charlie Robinson, V/P Steve Marsden,  

Director/Secretary Darlene DeBaldo Director Bob Kenyon, Director Sue Russ 

 

    



Meeting. This meeting which will begin at 2:00 P.M. is held at the 

Saddle Creek Lodge. If your schedule permits your attendance at 

this meeting would be appreciated. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Charlie Martin, GM 

Saddle Creek CSD    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

              
       

 

                                                      

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


